
A message from the Burnaby Teachers’ Association 

Why? 

•	 It is not helpful to students, teachers, or parents. 

•	 It is making existing inequities worse.

•	 It is not a required part of the BC curriculum.

You have the right to withdraw your Grade 4 or 7  
child from the test. Teachers around the province 
encourage you to do so. For more information  
please visit bctf.ca/fsa. 

BC teachers believe 
the Foundation 
Skills Assessment 
should be  
cancelled.
Join us in taking a stand 
against standardized testing.
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